
FORT BEND COUNTY M.U.D. NO. 25  
COMMUNITY FOOD DRIVE  

AN OVERWHELMING SUCCESS! 
  

The community food drive was an overwhelming success with District residents demonstrating 

an outpouring of community spirit and willingness to join the District's "Neighbors Helping 

Neighbors" program. Collectively, there was over 10% participation from all residents within 

FBCM25! Tons of food items were collected for our partner, the East Fort Bend Human Needs 

Ministry (EFBHNM), to help needy residents. As a result of your donations, over 330 bags were 

collected with more being delivered daily.  

  

1st Place Winner: Residents of Orchard Lake Estates Over 18% of participation 

 

2nd Place Winner:   Residents of Summerfield  Over 12% of participation 

 

3rd Place Winners: Residents of Stratford Park   Over 10% of participation 

   

However, while this was a friendly competition between subdivisions, there are no losers 

because every single item contributed will help to increase the opportunity that someone's child, 

parent, sister, brother, aunt or uncle will not go to bed hungry tonight! 

  

To the Residents of FBCM25: The District’s Board of Directors offers our gratitude and sincere 

thanks for making the endeavor such a positive experience for neighbors in need who will 

benefit from your caring and generosity. Communities are comprised of a variety of components 

-- homes, schools, businesses, construction, development, churches, roads, parks, and pools -- are 

just a few of the items that come to mind. However, the heart and soul of every community 

resides within the spirit of the residents who live there. The most successful communities are 

built on a foundation of neighbors helping neighbors. Thus, it is clear, from the efforts of the 

residents and employees of FBCM25, that we are lucky enough to live in one of the most 

successful communities in Ft. Bend County! 

 

          


